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U p c o m i n g  E v e n t s  

 
Principles of the Order 

Charity 
Unity 

Fraternity 
Patriotism 
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 J U N E  2 0 1 5  
V o l u m e  5 ,  I s s u e  6  

 
Council Directors 

Membership Director  Program Director 

Mark BancroŌ  Norb Rozanski 

Recruitment  Church  Bill Dugan 

All Members  Community  Dean Myles 

RetenƟon  Council  Bill Dugan (AcƟng) 

Norb Rozanski (Chair)  Family  Stan Rocush 

Public InformaƟon Officer  Culture of Life  Chuck Jones 

Bill Dugan (AcƟng)  Youth  Joe Vagnoni 

Upcoming Events 1 

Council Directors 1 

Officers 

Grand Knight Line 

2 

2 

Deacon’s Beacon   

Membership / Training 

3 

4 

Enrichment Opportunities 

Assembly and Chapter 

Squires and Family/Knights 

5 

6 

7 

J U N E  2 0 1 5  
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Please visit the web for complete Calendar of events with updates: www.kofc4849.net 

6/2/2015 Council Business Meeting Holy Angels - Connor Hall at 7:30pm 

 6/6/2015 
Ordination of our         

Seminarian Ervin Caliente 
Holy Name Cathedral at 11:00am 

6/9/2015 First Degree Holy Angels - Connor Hall at 7:30pm 

6/14/2015 Pancake Breakfast Holy Angels - Connor Hall after all Masses 

6/21/2015 
Fr. Ervin Caliente Mass at 

Holy Angels 

Special Mass performed at Holy Angels 

11:00am with Reception to Follow 

6/23/2015 Council Planning Meeting Holy Angels - Connor Hall at 7:30pm 
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Cardinal Bellarmine  
Council 4849 

 
2014 - 2015 Officers 

Grand Knight 
Matt Guthrie  

 

Chaplain 
 Rev. Michael G. Lavan 

 
Assistant Chaplain 
Deacon Tom Hawksworth 

 

Deputy Grand Knight 
  Norb Rozanski 
 
Chancellor 
Stan Rocush 

 

Recorder 
Bill Dugan  

 

Financial Secretary 
Dean Myles  

 

Treasurer 
Ray Froehlich  

 

Lecturer 
Scott Tellman  

 

Advocate 
Russ Huggins 

 

Warden 
Mike Orlando  

 

Inside Guard 
Mel Boule  

 

Outside Guard 
Joe Peters  
  

Trustees 
Ty Simmons, PGK 
Joe Didier 
Chris Spinelli, PGK 

 
District Deputy 
Bill Laudando, Jr. 
 
K of C Insurance Field Agent 

Daniel Sester 
daniel.sester@kofc.org 

815-901-7455 

 
The publication will be 

monthly for  the 
Cardinal Bellarmine Council. 

The deadline for an article  
submission is: 

24th of the Month.  
Please send articles to:  

admin@kofc4849.net 

Grand Knight Line 
Brother Knights, 

 As we close the Fraternal year we are setting our self up for some 
new items for the Council. We have been on the new web format for almost 
a year now and I feel we are definitely getting our money’s worth. Also     
created for the new year are the Committee’s to help with the Budget and 
Retention of members. Thank you to all who have stepped up to assist in 
those matters. A final note for this month is the elections that will happen this 
month. Nominations have been submitted and elections will take place at the 
Business Meeting. If you want to run get your name in for that Office. 

 In the new year I hope we can reflect on the past year and try harder 
to gain the participation of our fellow brothers and gain some new members 
to our cause. I know it is the opinion of some that this seems to be the only 
goal of the organization but they couldn’t be more wrong. The goals of our 
organization is to provide Charity, Unity, Fraternity, and Patriotism. It just so 
happens that membership is a key element to make this possible without 
new members or organization will dwindle away and disappear. As you all 
know our deaths are inevitable and it is a destiny we will all follow to one day 
join our Lord in Heaven.  

 Over the next year, we are going to try and increase our attendance 
in the Council at meetings and events. Please respond to the flier which was 
sent out and, if you haven’t received one yet, more are coming. Another   
improvement to the Council will be the formation of the Retention Committee 
and Budget Committee. We have tried many approaches to improve the 
Council, and these are just two small steps to help with Retention. Help me 
to make this Council one that serves us all. Send your suggestions or      
concerns to my email, phone call or text.                                                      
   kofcmatt@gmail.com or 630-674-1172 

 I want us to also continue to focus on the monthly theme of “Building 
the Domestic Church.” If you haven’t received your copy of the book, let us 
know and we can get one to you, or you can download a copy from the Su-
preme web at: 

Building the Domestic Church 

Or visit:  

http://www.kofc.org/un/en/domestic-church/index.html 

 

Because the family is the subject of the New Evangelization,               
we want to share our faith with other families.  

Vivat Jesus, 

Matt Guthrie, Grand Knight 
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Deacon’s Beacon 
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Deacon Tom Hawksworth 

                                                                   

Dear	Brother	Knights,		
	
				Following	is	a	column	written	for	our	Church	Bulletin	in	February,	2001;		
very	relevant	then	and	continues	to	be.		May	it	provide	some	inspiration	for	
our	journeys	in	faith:	
	
					I	continue	to	be	impressed	and	nourished	by	so	much	of	what	is	provided	
in	the	stories	and	meditations	in	The	Word	Among	Us,	a	booklet	published	
monthly,	providing	inspirational	stories	and	a	meditation	on	one	of	the	daily	
Scripture	readings.			There	has	never	been	a	time	since	I	began	using	it	in	
1989	that	it	hasn’t	provided	some	helpful	“food”	for	me;		and	surely	that	is	
evidence	of	the	inspiration	of	the	Holy	Spirit	in	the	production	of	this						
publication.		This	month’s	issue	(Feb.	2001),		Jeff	Smith,	in	his	“publisher’s	
page”	writes	about	the	renewal	of	our	minds.		He	writes	about	us	reaching	
our	full	potential	and	says,	“If	we	think	about	the	way	parents	try	to	raise	
their	children,	we	can	get	a	sense	of	why	God	takes	the	renewal	of	our	
minds	so	seriously.		Every	mother	or	father	loves	to	see	their	children	fulϐill	
all	the	promise	within	them,	in	terms	of	health,	academics,	friendships,	
sports,	faith,	and	a	whole	host	of	other	areas.		Likewise,	parents	suffer	when	
their	children	are	hindered	in	their	growth	and	development.		How	much	
more	does	God	our	Father	love	to	see	us	grow	into	the	children	he	created	
us	to	be!		He	wants	all	of	us	to	learn	how	to	walk	in	true	holiness,	love	and	
faith.		He	even	suffers	whenever	our	potential	is	stiϐled.”			Jeff	continues,	
“The	mere	thought	of	such	a	thorough	renewal	of	our	thoughts	and	desires	
can	sound	awfully	intimidating.		But	the	good	news	is	that	it’s	not	up	to	us	
alone!		While	it	does	require	our	genuine	desire	and	cooperation,	this							
renewal	only	takes	place	through	the	comfort,	guidance,	and	power	of	the	
Holy	Spirit	who	lives	in	us.		We	don’t	renew	ourselves	‐‐‐	God	renews	us	as	
we	surrender	to	him!”		
	
					Please	notice	three	key	words	in	the	article:		Desire,	cooperation,						
surrender!			I	hope	all	of	you	who	use	The	Word	Among	Us	have	read	the	
entire	article,	and	please	share	this	ϐine	booklet	with	a	friend	who	may	not	
subscribe	to	it	yet;		it	truly	is	a	treasure	and	one	to	be	shared.		Let’s	pray	for	
an	increased	desire,	a	spirit	of	cooperation	and	surrender,	to	become	all	that	
God	created	us	to	be.		Let’s	continue	to	grow,		remembering,	With	God	there	
is	always	more!”	
	

			“Dear	Holy	Spirit,	you	know	my	needs;	inspire	and	direct	me	to								
become	all	God	created	me	to	be!”	
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Membership News 

Degree Training 
Are you a third degree member?  If not, 

you can easily become one by taking your 
2nd and 3rd degrees. 

The next major degrees scheduled:  

For more details, www.illinoisknights.org 

Monday, 6/01/2015 at 6:30pm 

Council  #8021 in S Beloit, IL (SP) 

Sunday, 6/7/2015 at 12:00pm 

Council #6710 in Warrenville, IL (SI) 

KC Academy 

Next scheduled date for our council 
is open if you are interested in  

chairing or assisting with planning 
this event, contact the                   

GK or Program Director 

Topics covered: 

Officer Training / How to Recruit 

Financial Training 

Knight Mentoring 
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Brother Knights, 

 Take a look at the below Calendar that gives an idea of the Year in Programs which are 
all part of the Council and why we exist. Always remember the One Member, Per Council, Per 
Month Rule. This is our last month to meet our Council Goals and get the refund back for our 
Per Capita. The word from Convention was if they are giving money away “Take the Money”, 
our small efforts can help us to provide more to our local charities. 
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Knights of Co1umbus 
180 S. Russell Ave 
Aurora, IL  60506 

Cardinal 

bellarmine 

council #4849 

In Service to One. 
In Service to All 

We’re on the Web: 
www.kofc4849.net 

 

M e n ’ s  c u r s i l l o  w e e k e n d  

T h e  C U R S I L L O  W E E K E N D ?  
During the three days of the Cursillo weekend from Thursday evening to Sunday 
evening, people from all walks of life grow close to one another. Religious and lay 
people form a living, working Christian community to gain a deep awareness of the 
treasures and responsibility of their faith. The goal of the Cursillo weekend is to give 
those who make it a new understanding of Jesus Christ, the basic Christian truths, and 
the desire to serve the church. 
The Cursillo weekend is a blend of seriousness, light heartedness, spiritual exercises, 
talks and discussions. The teachings of Christ are discussed within an atmosphere of 
joy and song. There are meditations and talks by priests and laymen, and everyone 
making the Cursillo weekend is urged to participate by taking notes, discussing, and 
even by making drawings that illustrate major points. 
The Cursillo weekend ends at the close of the three days. However, the whole point of 
the Cursillo movement is that ordinary people can steadily grow in the love and service 
of God and man for the rest of their lives. Christian growth is not easy, but the Cursillo 
weekend provides a framework for it, both during the three days and afterwards. In the 
Post-Cursillo, emphasis is on maintaining a vibrant and growing Christian community, 
thus springs the apostolic action required to make ours a better world to live in. 

For many, a Cursillo weekend is a new awakening to a deeper friendship with Christ. 

W e e k e n d  I n f o r m a t i o n  
For those Cursillistas who would love to come back and serve on a Cursillo weekend the 
Rockford Diocese holds weekends twice a year, once in the fall and spring for both men 
and women. 

All weekends are held at:  
St. Mary's Parish Community Center 

881 North Mongan Drive  
Oregon, Illinois 61061 

Next Cursillo Dates: Fall 2015 - October 15th - 18th, 

June (Building the Domestic Church) 

Psalm of the Month (Psalm 148) 
Praise the Lord from the heavens, praise him in the heights! Praise him, all his angels, praise 
him, all his host! Praise him, sun and moon, praise him, all you shining stars! Praise him, you 
highest heavens, and you waters above the heavens! Let them praise the name of the Lord! 
For he commanded and they were created. And he established them for ever and ever; he 

fixed their bounds which cannot be passed. Praise the Lord from the earth, you sea monsters 
and all deeps, fire and hail, snow and frost, stormy wind fulfilling his command! Mountains 
and all hills, fruit trees and all cedars! Beasts and all caƩle, creeping things and flying birds! 
Kings of the earth and all peoples, princes and all rulers of the earth! Young men and maidens 
together, old men and children! Let them praise the name of the Lord, for his name alone is 
exalted; his glory is above earth and heaven. He has raised up a horn for his people, praise  

for all his saints, for the people of Israel who are near to him. Praise the Lord! 

Adoration at Holy Angels 

Wednesdays starting after 8:00am Mass and ending before 
8:00am Mass on Thursday morning. Check the book outside the 

chapel for open times or join others in this                              
most blessed opportunity. 

Contact Flo Askew,   Call 630-844-9370 
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4th Degree -  Marquette Assembly #0188 

COUNCIL APPAREL 
 

Golf Polo Shirt (No Pocket) $36 
Pocket Polo Shirt $36 
Long Sleeve Shirt $39 
Screenprint T-Shirt $9 

Contact: John Schreiber, john@theschreibers.com   
or 630-779-7695 

 

Meetings are held on the Third Tuesday of each month at 
Riverview Banquets, 1117 N Washington Ave, Batavia, IL 

Time: 7:30pm 
Color Corp Training is held  twice monthly 

1) 1st session is the second Wednesday of each month at 6:30pm in the Dining 
Hall at Marmion Academy 1000 Butterfield Road, Aurora 

2) 2nd session is preceding the monthly member meetings on the Third     
Tuesday of each month at 6:30pm 

 
Check out our new website at: 

www.marquetteassembly188.org 
 

Uniform and Supplies for Assembly 
http://www.kofcsupplies.com 

 
http://www.lynchkelly.com 

Meetings are held Quarterly in January, April, July and October on the 4th 
Wednesday of the month at 7:30pm. Meetings are started with Mass. 

Every year a celebration occurs to honor fellow Knights at the Hoffman 
House in Rockford called the Knights of the Roundtable Dinner.               

Next Roundtable dinner is September 23rd, 2015 Cocktails at 6:30 pm,      
Dinner at 7:30 pm Current Chapter Officers can be viewed at:  

www.illinoisknights.org 

Rockford Chapter 
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Squires Circle 

 

Under the guidance of Christian Brother Barnabas McDonald (1865-1929), the first 
Columbian Squires circle was instituted in 1925. Membership in the Squires is for 
Catholic boys between the ages of 10 and 18. Squires' activities are many, varying 
from spiritual to active service for the Church and community. Each circle elects officer 
members from their own rank, teaching skills of leadership and responsibility. 

Our Circle is now official #5658,  

For more information contact: Stan Rocush, sfrocush@msn.com 

Business Meeting                                  
2nd Tuesday of the Month 

Advancement Meeting 
3rd Tuesday of the Month 

 
Social Meeting 

Last Friday of the Month 
This may be postponed during the summer sessions 

Family and Knights 
Let’s recognize our Brother Knights and their Families! 

We have renewed our Knight of the Month/Year and Family of 
the Month/Year program. 

We need your recommendation for the Knight and/or the family 
that has made significant contributions to the church,             

community, and/or council. 
 

We now only require that you visit the new website at: 
www.kofc4849.net  

The next step is to scroll down to the bottom of the page and 
click this link. 

 
 

Then using you member Number login and make your selections 
from the list.  You can type up a reason for your choice but must 

vote for both Knight and Family of the Month. 
Please try to do this monthly to help make this program a success. 

Stan Rocush, Family Director - sfrocush@msn.com 
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Return this form to the Parish Center for Knights of Columbus 
or contact John Schreiber at  630-779-7695 


